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Your Child is Invited to Participate in Rutgers
Research Project

Dear Parents,

Newmark is very excited to partner with Rutgers University on an important 
research project that aims to understand the full range of how children
express their emotions.  We hope that your child will participate in this brief,
five minute study.  This research is confidential. No identifiable data of your
child will be stored.

Research Project: Digital characterization of nervous systems

Read Rutgers Parent Letter to Learn More  
View Parent Consent Form

How To Participate:  Please submit your signed Parent Consent Form to
Mrs. Pierce at tpierce@newmarkeducation.com as soon as possible. 

Participation in this study is completely optional.  Please direct any questions
to the Rutgers IRB Office at: (973) 972-3608 or email 
IRBOffice@research.rutgers.edu.  You can also contact me directly at
rpeter@newmarkeducation.com 

We strongly encourage that all Newmark students participate in this brief
Rutgers University research project.  We appreciate your support.

Thank you,

Dr. Regina M. Peter
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